SFSC - Summertime!

No need to mention how grateful we are for another successful season —

Look at all these happy, winning faces and find out for yourselves:




Way to go, SkESU-skaters, and thank you all tor representing SFSU! Congrats and thanks always to all our coaches for
teaching, guiding, role modeling, inspiring and so much more! Without them, all this fun, excitement, experience and
success would be impossible!

And as always, there are many more “Thank Yous” we’d like to spread.:

Thanks to all our volunteers, especially our engaging senior skaters for helping with the canskate program and making
it even more fun, to all the dedicated parents for helping with realizing local test days and playing music for our skaters
every day, and to our President, Cheryl Burgess, and our Vice President, LLee MacDonald, for all their dedication and
countless hours and energy.

What else?

Well, hard to believe that the 2015-2016 season is almost over! Our Canskate programs are already finished.
Springskating is still in full bloom and we’re looking very much forward to our Year-End-Banquet at the Pinebrook
Golf Club on June 3¢ . For info on Summer Skating Programs as well as registration, please visit us online at
www.springbankskating.com.

We will stay in touch over the summer with Fall registration information and other news, so please keep visiting our
website regularly!

A happy, healthy and sunny Summer to everyone!
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